DECEMBER 2023

Thoughts Aloft

Manitowoc EAA Chapter 383 Newsletter

Chapter Logbook

by Chapter President Jim Zuege

I have a couple of updates for you.

The Ray Aviation Scholarship application has been submitted. Hopefully we will receive some funds to pass on to a deserving student who wants to get into aviation.

It's important to get more young people into aviation. The chapter will be working with Valders High School in an aviation related activity after the first of the year. Hopefully this will help spark some interest.

The KMTW Seabee was featured in a story in the November newsletter. The update is that the rudder is off and in the straightening process.

It's December which means dues need to be paid.

The December monthly meeting will be our annual Christmas party. The chapter will provide the chicken. Please bring a dish to pass. The festivities begin at 6:00 p.m.

Jim



Monthly Meeting

2nd Wednesday 6:30 KMTW Chapter 383 Hangar 22 1805 Freedom Way Manitowoc

OFFICERS

President
Jim Zuege
JimZuege@gmail.com
(920) 255-5142

Vice President Mike Lefky Malefky@gmail.com (920) 374-1455

Secretary Codey Lai Laica03@uwgb.edu

Treasurer George Bamman gbamman@hotmail.com (715) 850-1420

Writer/Editor
Sherry Zuege
SherryZuege@gmail.com
(920) 255-5141

EAA Christmas in the Air

Celebrate the holidays with EAA's annual Christmas in the Air, a FREE community and family event for all ages at the EAA Aviation Museum! Roam the museum to enjoy the holiday decorations throughout the exhibits. Enjoy local music, choral, and dance groups. Other activities include writing letters to Santa, enjoying cookies and milk, and a holiday-themed scavenger hunt. Santa Claus will arrive by helicopter at noon. All events and museum admission are free from 10 a.m. - 3 p.m.

